
WARNING: DO NOT EAT!

Health effects of lead exposure: 
Even low levels of lead in blood have been shown to negatively affect a child’s
intelligence, ability to pay attention, and academic achievement. 

Throw away or return any
recalled apple cinnamon fruit
puree pouches. 

Do not eat any recalled food
puree pouches.

What you should do:
Call your health care
provider.
Schedule a blood test for lead if
you or your children may have
consumed recalled products. 

 
WanaBana, Weis and Schnucks have recalled their apple cinnamon fruit puree
pouches regardless of expiration date and lot code as part of an ongoing Federal
Drug Administration (FDA) investigation into lead-contaminated food products. 
The products have a long shelf life and should be thrown out. 

More information: wcor.us/lead

Food items have been recalled due to lead contamination
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